
         February 12, 2024 

Dear Chair, Vice Chair, and Committee Members, 

 I am requesting your support for HB 1235. For the last 30 years, there has been 

a locally owned alcohol establishment at 2200 E Fayette St. I encourage you to vote in 

favor of reinstating the alcohol license to encourage a positive and responsible business 

presence in the community. 

 With over ten years of experience in operating and managing alcohol 

establishments, I have always regarded the responsibility of being a licensee with great 

honor and integrity. 

Respectfully, 

Jeryl Cole 


